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The DGA Executive committee wishes everyone a Happy & 
Prosperous New Year! 2019 is going to be an exciting and action 
packed year for us. Below is a summary of events :- 
 
**Vic Open  
February 7-10 – 13th Beach - Victoria 
**ISPS Handa Women’s Open in Adelaide 
February 14-17 – Grange Golf Club - Adelaide 
**NSW Women’s Open 
March 7-10 – Queanbeyan Golf Club – NSW 
 
25th Australian Deaf Golf Championships 
April 14-16 – Tasmanian Country Club, Prospect Vale – Launceston 
50th Anniversary Deaf Golf Victorian Championships 
October 26-27 – Sandhurst Golf Club – Melbourne 
Deaf Golf NSW Championships 
November – dates and venue to be advised 
 
Golf NSW Open 
November 21-24 – Twin Creeks Golf Club, Penrith 
Australian Open 
December 5-8 – The Australian - Sydney 
 
** SPECIAL NOTE: events denoted above with ** means that current 
WDGC Ladies Champion - Diksha Dagar from India - may be playing subject 
to qualification. Let’s go and support Diksha where we can! 

25th Australian Deaf 
Golf Championships 

 
 
BREAKING NEWS!! 

 
We are delighted to announce that Golf Tasmania 
has successfully applied to the Tasmanian 
Government on our behalf for a grant for our 
upcoming Championships at Country Club Tasmania 
14-16 April. A sum total of $3,000 has been granted 
to help with the costs of running the event. The 
committee will be using the funds to subsidise the 
costs of tournament entry fees. Once the costs and 
expenses of the three day event are finalised (most 
probably after the conclusion of the Championships) 
we will be offering each golfer the choice of a small or 
partial refund or donate to the Deaf Golf Australia 
Development fund for the team to Birmingham in 
2020. The final dollar amount of the refund will 
depend on the following factors:- 
 

• The number of entries into the tournament 
– please don’t delay your entry – do it today 
if you haven’t done so already J 
 

• Final costs of running the 3 day event 
including the green fees and trophy costs 
etc. 
 

• Additional sponsorship grants from other 
corporations to our event 

WDGC 2022 News  
 

President – Wendy Home QLD 
Secretary – Therese Pierce VIC 
Treasurer – vacant 
PR Marketing – Geoff Read NSW 
 
Email: dgaprmarketing@gmail.com 
www.deafgolfaustralia.com.au 

New logo design needed! 
We have until the next World Deaf Golf 
Championships (WDGC) at Forest of Arden in 
England 2020 to :- 

1. Design and launch a new WDGC 2022  
Australia logo for presentation at the 
WDGC 2020 in England. 

2. Produce a video preview clip of Royal 
Pines for showing at the closing ceremony 
at the WDGC 2020, Forest of Arden. 

3. Sign up key sponsors for the event 

If you have a flair for design and wish to 
contribute please write to us and let us know! 
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